RED

March 17, 1977

Commissioner Gus Franczyk Department of Parks Buffalo, New York

Dear Commissioner Franczyk:

We have received your letter of March 9 suggesting April 29 as a tentative date for planting your "Moon Tree" seedling.

The tree has survived the winter quite well and is leafed-out in our greenhouse at Saratoga Nursery.

We will arrange the transport of the tree with Regional Director Friedman and Regional Forester Eckert of our Department. We are sure that a representative will be present at the planting site.

We look forward to hearing from you on a confirmed planting date and site.

Sincerely,

Barton E. Zeh

Principal Forester

RED:pb

cc: W. Friedman

J. O. Preston

J. J. Eckert

B. E. Zeh

STATE & PRIVATE FORESTRY

11. W. Int by 72 800

TIMES KNOW WON